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Dear Parent/Guardian,
As part of our history unit, year 2 will be visiting Norton Priory on Thursday 17th October to take part in a Victorian themed day and learn lots more about life during the Victorian times. This trip will cost £10 per child. This covers entry fee, activities & travel to and from the venue.  Please pay this to your child’s teacher by Wednesday 16th October, along with the permission slip from the bottom of this page. 
Packed lunches will be provided for children; please indicate on the form below if you will be providing your own packed lunch for them. 

Children can wear Victorian Costume for the trip! For ideas regarding Victorian style clothes there will be a range of outfits set out in Mr Burbridge’s classroom on Friday 4th October for any parents who wish to come in and see them. 

We will leave school at 9.15am so all children must be in on time, and we will arrive back at school in time for home time.
In addition to this trip, children will take part in a Victorian morning in school on Friday 18th October. Children will need to arrive to school in Victorian style clothes, with their uniforms in a bag ready to change into for the afternoon. 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask your child’s class teacher.

Many thanks,
Mrs Pitfield and Mr Burbridge
--------------------------------------------------------------------------
I give permission for my child _______________________ to attend Norton Priory on the 17th October and include my payment of £10 for this trip.
I will provide my child with a packed lunch.  YES/NO

Please can school provide my child with a school packed lunch. YES/NO 

Signed: ___________________________ Date: ___________
